
Selectmen’s Work Session & Non-Public Session 
Monday, July 27, 2020 

 
The following meeting was held in the upstairs conference room at Town Hall. Present were 
Selectmen Martha Eldridge, Susan Simpson (Selectman Smith was not present); Matt Sawyer, Town 
Administrator, who recorded the minutes.  
 
Chairman Eldridge called the work session to order at 3:00 PM  
 
Discussion:  
 
The documents in the Red Folder were reviewed. Simpson started a discussion regarding potentially 
requiring masks in Town Hall, and was in favor of such a policy. The matter was tabled pending the 
next meeting with a full Board.   
 
There was a brief discussion about electricity rates. Sawyer had done some research and recommended 
that the agreement with Constellation be renewed at a low fixed rate. Eldridge and Simpson agreed 
and said Sawyer could go forward at his discretion/approval.  
 
At 3:40, Eldridge made a motion to recess until the meeting in the gym at 4:15. 
Simpson seconded and the motion was passed unanimously.  
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________  
Martha B. Eldridge, Chairman  
 
 
________________________________  
Susan J. Simpson 

 
__excused______________________________  
Jonathan H. Smith 
 


